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“A Year of Change” 
 
 

The WCMP is proud to announce a new partnership with the Buckeye Valley Natural 

Resource Conservation District and the Arizona Department of Water Resources. The 

oversight and guidance of the program will be provided by the BV NRCD Board of 

Directors. This new partnership promises a stronger presence within the ag community 

through the leadership of the board. The WCMP is looking forward to another successful 

year of conserving Arizona’s agricultural water. 

Don’t hesitate. Call the WCMP today and start realizing the value of the technical irrigation services available 
to you! 

 

Call today to experience the value of the WCMP 480.466.2968 

 

 
 
 
 

The 5th Management Plan is to take effect in 2025. At that time, another, new version of the Ag BMP program 

will begin. There are several updates to the program that will make it possible for more people to qualify for 

the program. If you did not qualify for the 4th Management Plan’s Ag BMP program, you may qualify for the 5th 

Management Plan Ag BMP program.  

 

Workshops will be held throughout the AMA to discuss the changes to the program and 

address questions. The Arizona Department of Water Resources will also be participating 

in the workshops to ensure all of our questions are addressed accurately and in real time. 

 

Please stay tuned for updates and announcements for a workshop in your area. 

 

 

 

 

The WCMP provides irrigation services that help improve irrigation efficiency and save you money. 

Through a cooperative effort between the Buckeye Valley Natural Resource Conservation District 

and the Arizona Department of Water Resources, the WCMP is a free irrigation management 

services program helping to sustain production agriculture in the Phoenix AMA. The WCMP provides 

water measurement, slope determination, irrigation scheduling assistance, irrigation system 

performance evaluations, and practical recommendations to help improve irrigation efficiency.  

Call today to experience the value of the WCMP 480.466.2968 

 


